

Avon Park and Recreation Commission

65 East Main Street, Avon, MA 02322

Dan Hart Vice Chairperson Ben Chapman Commissioner Barbara Littlefield Commissioner

Carl Fischer Chairperson Stephen McCarthy Commissioner Jessica Delorey Secretary

March 19, 2019

The Avon Park and Recreation met at 6:30pm with members Carl Fischer, Ben Chapman, Dan Hart, Barbara Littlefield and Youth Program Director Jen Mayo present.

Minutes from the February 26th, 2019 meeting were reviewed and approved.

DPW

Avon Park & Rec met with Bill and Brian from the DPW to receive an update on the repaired drainage pipe at Fagan Drive. They discussed future plans on field maintenance that include:

- Re-seeding
- Weed Kill
- Stock pile filling
- Irrigation

A member of the Avon Little League attended the meeting to discuss field readiness and to request stone dust for the t-ball field and infield mix for the Little League field. She informed us that practices will begins April 21st and opening day will take place on May 4th. Clean-up day will take place on April 13th.

TEEN/SUMMER PROGRAM

Jen gave an update on the teen program by informing the members that 15 teens attended the rock-climbing event and 14 teens attended the paint day.

Job descriptions for the summer program staff have been submitted to the Town of Avon and are awaiting approval. The summer program enrollment packet will be completed and available soon.

Jen informed the members of her meeting with Mr. Enos and Shanna who suggested the following: Next year they would like to see

- Online registration
- Online credit card payments

EARLY CHILDHOOD EDUCATION PLAYGROUND

The Avon Park & Rec would like to invite Mr. Enos to a future meeting the discuss the grant for the Early Childhood Education playground that will be built at the Butler school.

STOYAC

STOYAC sent an email to the Park & Rec requesting the following: Planning for the 2019/2020 STOYAC basketball season

- Meet with Parks and Recreation in June or July.
- Have Moneysaver insert distributed to Avon households on September 4th.
- Have hand out distributed in Avon schools During the week of September 9th.
- Hold basketball registrations in the Community Room/Civic Center on Monday September 16th.

Our next meeting will be March 26, 2019

Respectfully submitted,

Jessie Delorey O Recording Secretary

Avon Park and Recreation.